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VICE PRESIDENT FOR BUSINESS AND FINANCE

November 1, 2021

This communication is intended to provide a brief update regarding the American Rescue Plan
Act Grants for Students. November 15, 2021 is the Fall 2021 Cutoff for students who fit the
Exceptional Needs Criteria to considered and processed. After this date, the listing will be
closed for the Fall 2021 semester.

Please be reminded that this update is not applicable to students who have already received
funding from the Grant or had the Grant applied towards their outstanding balance.

Sincerely,

oppe
Vice President for Business and Finance
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